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The Home Energy Assistance Program (HEAP) is a federally funded program that issues heating

benefits to supplement an eligible household’s annual energy costs.  HEAP is currently offering its

2023-2024 Regular Benefit for eligible households. Applicants can mail their completed application

& copies of the supporting documents directly to the HEAP office.

For individuals who wish to meet with a HEAP representative in person, I have invited HEAP to

offer IN-PERSON assistance every TUESDAY at my office from 10am - 3pm. (BEGINNING

TUESDAY NOVEMBER 14) My office is located at 3845 Richmond Ave. Suite 2A Staten Island

10312.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/andrew-j-lanza
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/heap


Additionally, a HEAP representative will be at 201 Bay Street Monday through Friday, 9am to 5pm.

No appointment is necessary.

DOWNLOAD THE HEAP APPLICATION: HERE

If you would like a hardcopy of the application mailed to your home, contact my office at (718) 984-

4073 or by e-mail at Lanza@NYSenate.gov. Please be sure to include your name and complete

mailing address.

To check the status of your application please call (718) 557-1399.

The mailing address to submit your HEAP application is:

Home Energy Assistance Program

PO Box 1401

Church Street Station

New York, NY 10008

The 2023-2024 EMERGENCY HEAP BENEFIT is scheduled to open on January 2, 2024.

Information on additional assistance through HeartShare will be shared as soon as it is

available.

https://www.nysenate.gov/sites/default/files/admin/structure/media/manage/filefile/a/2023-11/home-energy-assistance-program.pdf

